
                     

 

     FTO – 12/4/2020 
   

Conferences: Thank you for attending your conference regarding your child’s education.  Our doors are always 
open if you ever have a question or concern regarding your child.  We value your continued support. 
  

Mass schedule change: Mass will be on Tuesday, December 8th at 8:30 a.m.  Tuesday is a holy day of obligation.  
There will not be Mass on Friday, December 11th.   
 
Snacks for health care workers: As part of our continued community service, the 8th-grade student council asks 
that you kindly participate in their Snacks for Front-line Workers snack drive. The snack drive will benefit our 
heroic and kind front line workers. Individually wrapped, healthy snacks such as protein bars, crackers, trail mix 
and beverages that are individually bottled and/or canned such as mini 8oz Gatorades, tea, and juice boxes are 
needed. Donations will be collected December 7th through the 16th.  Thank you in advance for supporting our new 
community service project! 
 

Greenery Sale:   Greenery will be delivered December 11th.   You may pick up your order from 2:30 -5:30.  Please 
contact the school office if other arrangements are needed. 
 

Scholastic Book Fair:  Thank you to all the volunteers who made our book fair a success for our students! 
 

Thank you!!  Thank you to everyone who sent in cleaning supplies and disinfecting spray and wipes.  Your 
generosity is helping us to keep our children safe and in school.  We greatly appreciate your support! 
 

Early dismissal and afterschool care:  Afterschool care is available through 2:30 p.m. on early dismissal days.   
 

Smart Money gift cards: Smart money is available all year long!  Smart money makes great Christmas gifts and 
stocking stuffers! 

 

Science Explorers: Burps, Belches, & Bad Breath: January 21st  February 18th.   Abra Cadabra: February 25th - 
March 25th.  – Please register online if you interested: scienceexplorer.com.  8 to 10 students are needed to run 
the club.  We currently have 6 students signed up for the next session. 

   

Box Tops: Please remember to save Box Tops and utilize the Box Tops App and SCAN (on phone) your grocery 
receipts or Box Tops credit. 

 

Please contact me if you have any concerns at scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org. I am always ready to listen 
and assist in creating a safe and healthy environment for your child.  Contact the school office if your child is sick.  
 

God bless and be safe – Mr. Morisco  
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